November 7, 2023
WILD FLOWER WATER CO-OP
15195 West Ajo Hwy #189
Tucson, Az. 85735

Email: Wildflowerwellcoop@gmail.com

On October 13, 2023, | sent out an email to Southwestern Utility Management to suspend any
additional taps in the main distribution line. There are 60 plus service lines at the present time,
which is putting the well close to capacity. Any additional taps or extension will require approval
from the Wild Flower Water Co-op Board. An engineering grant is in progress to evaluate the
well capacity and what is needed to upgrade the well to support our needs. Note: this grant is
at no cost to the members.
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